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Dear Resident:

Margate Clty Promenade PrOJec d a related trafﬁc dlrectron change on Amherst Avenue that
is scheduled for completion soon. As part of the project, the City of Margate will make Amherst
Avenue one way towards Longport from Washington to Coolidge avenues.

Natiirally wo rannnt altor anv rhanooae the ity Af Maroate satahlichoac writhin 14 111medintinne.
ilyaluiallr 3 VYW Lallliuvl dallvl dll Ullullé\-n) LW il Ul 1lvidlL LV COLAULLIOLINVD VY ILLLLLL 1L JUll.)ul\zl.lUll,
however, Mayor Russo, Commissioner Leeds, and Commissioner Lawler would like to hear

from residents regarding the Bayfront improvement project and the proposed change in traffic

direction.
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o0 help facilitate feedback from the community, a Special Meeting of the Board of
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Hall located at 2305 Atlantic Avenue. If you wish to comment on this project and cannot attend,
you may call in and voice your concern during the public comment portion of the meeting by
dialing +1 (571) 317-3122 and using the following access code: 730-022-557.
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A. Scott Porter, Administrator
Borough of Longport




